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SF0087

FISCAL NOTE

The bill would eliminate the Wyoming Provider Recruitment Grant program (program) 
administered by the Department of Health (Department). 

The bill would require the Department to revert all unexpended and unobligated 
funds remaining in the Wyoming Provider Recruitment Account to the Budget Reserve 
Account on April 1, 2021. The Department estimates the reversion will be $122,000. 

FY 2022 FY 2023 FY 2024
NON-ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT
Anticipated Expenditure (decrease)
GENERAL FUND ($122,000) ($122,000) ($122,000)

Source of expenditure (decrease): 
 
The source of the expenditure decrease is the elimination of the program.  
 
Assumptions: 
 
The estimated expenditure decrease in the table is due to the Department no longer 
needing to administer the program. The elimination of the program would result 
in approximately 6 healthcare facilities in underserved areas not receiving 
financial assistance for the recruitment of healthcare professionals from out-of-
state. 
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